September 26, 2013
Dear Parents/Guardians:

It’s time again to register your child in the YOGI CYO Basketball program. Registration will be held on Thursday, October 17th, from 5:30 to 7:30 P.M., at the Municipal Center.

Over the last couple years our program has expanded to include 3rd graders. If we have enough players we may be able to sponsor a 3rd & 4th grade team and a 5th & 6th grade teams for both the boys and girls.  This would give us the opportunity to provide skill development that is age appropriate, and more individualized attention to all players.  This will only be possible if we have enough players to fill both teams.  If there are not enough players for both a 3rd & 4th grade team and a 5th& 6th grade team the 4th graders will be eligible to play on the biddy teams (4th, 5th, and 6th).  
We will also sponsor teams for 7th & 8th grade boys/girls. Players in the 7th and 8th grade that attend Heatly will also be eligible to play on the Heatly modified teams. The Heatly teams will hold tryouts in November.

There will be a $20.00 registration fee for all players this season, plus a $20.00 fee for a uniform jersey.  The uniform jerseys will be ordered to size for each player.  The uniform will belong to the player and will not have to be returned at the end of the season.  Each player will be responsible for getting a black pair of basketball shorts.  Checks should be made payable to the Village of Green Island. Copies of the player’s birth certificate will be needed for all first year players.  In order to ensure that the uniform jerseys arrive in time for the first game all participants MUST be registered by November 1, 2013.
In addition to the registration fee and the cost of the uniform jersey the CYO program does charge admission to all games.  The money brought in from admission goes directly into the CYO program to offset the expenses.  Currently the rate of admission is $1.00 for a student, $2.00 for an adult, $5.00 for a family.  All players and coaches receive free admission.

Please feel free to contact me at the Village Office, 273-2201, or at maggiea@villageofgreenisland.com, if you have any questions or concerns regarding the CYO program.
Sincerely,
Maggie A. Alix
Director of Parks & Recreation

